
Trinity C of E/Methodist Primary School 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
Throughout the term there are lots of dates for 

Tots on Tyres for Reception, Scootsafe for Y3 , 

Bikeability and Bike Fix for Y5 which will be co-

municated to you as appropriate for your child . 

 

19.01.24 Reception Dragon Workshop  

22.01.24 Y3 Stone Age Day  

23.01.24 Y6 Medical Maverick Visitor  

Y5/6 Indoor Athletics 

24.01.24 2P Imagine That Trip 

25.01.24 Y1 Commando Joes Day  

Y5/6 Cross Country 

Y3 Let’s Go Sing Visit 

26.01.24 Y6 Indian Food Day  

29.01.24 Y3 Stone Age Day  

31.01.24 Y6 Ancient Greece Workshop 

05.02.24 Y2 First Aid Training 

Parents’ Evening 4pm –7pm  

06.02.24 Y6 First Aid Training  

Y3/4 Tennis 

07.02.24 Parents’ Evening  

4pm –7pm  

09.02.24 Y4 Dodgeball Festival  

Reception Dance Days  

School closes for half term  

Unity Place/Brookwood Way, Buckshaw Village, Chorley 

E-mail: bursar@trinitybuckshaw.lancs.sch.uk 

Phone: 01772 624416 

     

www.trinitybuckshaw.lancs.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Mrs JR Wright 

 
 

Headteacher’s Message 

With thanks for all you do as 
part of our school, 

Jill R Wright  
Headteacher  

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 26th January 2024 

 

I know that all of Year 2 have loved their visits to Imagine That — thank 

you to all those involved in making sure the visits went well for the         

children. 

Our Reception children really enjoyed their Dragon Workshop  and very 

pleasingly we received this comment —”Firstly, thank you very much for 

having the Teach Rex team at your school. The team had a lovely time and 

were made to feel very welcome by everyone. The children in your care 

are fabulous and you clearly create a lovely safe learning environment for 

them.”  

Well done to our Reception children! 

Year One had a super day team building and problem solving with     

Commando Joe’s  as you can see on the photographs.  

I have had some wonderful moments talking to children about their    

learning over the past couple of weeks and seen lots of exciting and        

interactive teaching and learning and I know you will be impressed by the 

work in books when you have chance to look at Parents’ Evenings.  

Parents’ Evenings  will be taking place in school on Monday 5th and 

Wednesday 7th February from 4:00pm — 7:00pm. Appointments will be     

available for booking via Schoolcloud on Monday 29th January from 

3:00pm until Sunday 4th February at 12:00pm. A link will be sent out on 

the app on Monday morning. We are looking forward to welcoming you 

to school and Mrs Corrigan and I will both be available if you wish to    

discuss anything.  

CONGRATULATIONS to our Year 5 and 6 Cross Country runners who     

competed last night at Hutton Grammar School. Ben won the cross country 

over all, ahead of over 100 runners! All of our children were absolutely   

brilliant and showed great resilience; with everyone rather muddy and very 

wet! Two of our boys also showed great sportsmanship and thoughtfulness 

coming to help run with our last contestant over the finishing line. Well 

done to them all! 


















